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"mgalt@utah.gov" <mgalt@utah.gov>
Cc: mjensen@parrbrown.com

 
To the Public Service Commission of Utah, 

I respectfully ask that the “Petition to Intervene in Highlands Water Company, Inc.’s Request to Update
Service Area” be disregarded.  I do not believe that the statements in the document show that the legal
interests of these parties may be substantially affected by the updating of Highland’s service area. 
Mountain Green Mutual Water Company and Village at Trappers Loop LLC, are applying as a mutual water
company, which under statute is not subject to the jurisdiction of the Public Service Commission.  I don't
believe there is any reason a mutual water company cannot co-exist in the same service area as a regulated
water utility company.

Sincerely,
Marjalee Smith
President Highlands Water Co.


